South Range Elementary

W second Grade Supply List for 2021-2022

Dear Parents,

Your child will be entering second grade in a few months! It should prove to be an exciting and challenging year. Let’s all
team up to make it a most successful experience! With your support, our goals will be achieved.

Over the summer please begin organizing your son/daughter for the beginning of school. The following is a list of
supplies needed for second grade:

e Plain #2 PRESHARPENED Pencils (at least 48- no mechanical pencils and no pencil sharpeners, Ticonderoga are
preferred) —PLEASE PLAN TO REPLENISH PENCIL SUPPLY AS NEEDED THROUGHOUT THE YEAR
1 package of pencil top cap erasers
Glue sticks (16)
Small liquid glue bottle (1)
1 Box of Crayons or Crayola Twistables (48 or fewer please)
4 highlighters (all different colors)
2 plastic folders (1-red 1-green)
1 single subject spiral bound (wide ruled) Notebook
1 wide ruled composition Notebook
4 bold wide dry erase markers
0 No regular markers or Sharpies will be needed in 2™ grade
An old sock (to use as a dry erase eraser)
Scissors (Fiskars)
One 3 ring 1% ” BLACK binder with clear pocket on the front--VERY IMPORTANT! (The sturdier the better!!)
Headphones (Small sized preferred- but not earbuds) in a Ziploc bag labeled with name.
1 standard sized school box in which to keep supplies in desk labeled with child’s name
(Approximately 5 % x 8 % inches)
2 Boxes of tissues
1 Container of anti-bacterial wipes (Clorox, Lysol...) NO Baby wipes
Ziploc bags (Girls bring GALLON size, Boys bring QUART size)
1 set of addition flash cards
1 set of subtraction flash cards
1 package of standard size notecards (colored or white)

*Material fee: $35.00 — Make checks payable to South Range Elementary
NO NEED TO LABEL ANY SUPPLIES OTHER THAN HEADPHONES

Pencils, crayons, glue and dry erase markers will most likely need to be replenished throughout the school year. We

suggest that you periodically check with your child concerning these supplies. |t would be to your
child’s advantage if he/she knew all of the addition and subtraction
facts to “20” fluently and continued reading during the summer! thankyou

for your cooperation! We are looking forward to a wonderful school year with your child. Have a great summer!



